
What is your vision for a 
vibrant and diverse  

Wilsonville-area cultural scene? 
 
 
To:  LATINX FAMILIES IN WILSONVILLE AREA 
 
From:  • Angennette Escobar and Christopher Shotola-Hardt (emeritus), Wilsonville H.S. 

 • Bill Flood, Community Development Consultant to City of Wilsonville 
 
Please participate in our public meeting to help the City of Wilsonville develop a strategy to 
support arts, culture and heritage. We need your ideas and voices! 
 

Monday, August 3, 7-8 pm 
Online via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85481299728   

(One-tap Zoom mobile option: +12532158782,,85481299728# or +13462487799,,85481299728#) 

 
Our conversation will gather your feedback on these questions: 
 

1) What is your vision for a vibrant and diverse cultural scene in Wilsonville? What comes 
to mind? What do you envision? What would enable you to fully participate in your 
culture and the cultures of others in Wilsonville? 
 

2) What do you enjoy about the Wilsonville area? What makes Wilsonville Wilsonville? 
 

3) What are the challenges/barriers to you or others participating in local culture?  
 
 

For more information, see: 
www.ci.wilsonville.or.us/ArtsCultureStrategy  

 
If you have any questions, feel free to email 

Angennette (escobara@wlwv.k12.or.us) 
or Bill (bill@billflood.org). 

 
See you on Monday August 3 at 7 pm! 
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